
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, October 21, 2018 

Worship Leader – Keith Lancaster 

god gathers his people… 

We’re Marching to Zion 

Shout Hallelujah 

You’re Worthy of My Praise 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise... 

Every Praise Is to Our God 

10,000 Reasons 

His Mercy Is More 

god invites us to his table...  

We Are the Body of Christ 

What the Lord Has Done in Me 

How Deep the Father’s Love 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

David Anderson 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

David Anderson 

Thank You, Lord 

god speaks through his word... 

Sing to the Lord 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Mighty to Save 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Salvation Belongs to Our God 

Prayer Requests 

Members 

Barbara Adams, Sandy Allen, Roger 

Barns, Terry Brooks, Jo Lynn Bullock, 

Von & Gloria Burba, David Casey, 

Michalea Collins, Tom Cox, John Duty, 

Pat Guy, Bill Hunn, Edwina Jergins,  

Debbie Martin, Louise Moore, Mary Beth 

Moore, Don O’Farrell, Mary Ann Prewitt, 

Rudy & Aven Rountree, James & Joyce 

Royse, Stephanie Rudy, Kathy Sledge, 

Bonnie Spies, Martha Ann Spradling, 

Richard Stephens, Guy Timmons, Don 

Walker 

Relatives/Friends 

Suzanne Abna, Mel Alkire, Sharon 

Buckman, Pete Commander, Steve   

Dahlberg, Dani Garcia, Vera Hawkins,   

Jo Nell Hutto, June Moore, Karen Peevy, 

Carol Riddle, Becky Sanchez, Mark   

Sandel, Marty Schwille, Cecilia Sibila, 

Wade Sibila, Merle Spence, June Stone, 

Harold Walker, Andrea Goff Watts 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Wednesday Nights 

Uplift Service: 6:30pm                              

in the Worship Center  

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Welcome New Member 

Alfred Chapple lives at 905 Paluxy 

Rd. #102, Granbury, 76048, and his phone 

number is 817-721-8450. 

Announcements  

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Chicken Express 

Tenders, Mashed Potatoes, Salad Bar, 

Cookie and Drink for $5. Kid-friendly menu 

is also available for $1 per item.  

Foster’s Trunk or Treat – Sponsored 

by GCOC at Foster’s Home for Children in 

Stephenville on Sunday, October 28, 4:00-

6:00pm. Candy donations are needed (put in 

tubs located around the building). Volun-

teers are also needed to go and decorate 

their car trunks for candy distribution.   

Contact the church office if you can help. 

 Piecemakers Quilting Bee – Monday, 

October 29, 10:00am to 2:00pm in Room 8 

at the church building. For more infor-

mation, contact Betty Curbo (817-573-

7535) or Jamie Skelton (817-279-3724). 

Ray Vander Laan Seminar – February 

15-17, 2019 at the Granbury Church of 

Christ. Registration for GCOC members is 

now open on the church website 

(www.granburycoc.net). Cost is $20 per 

person. Registration will be advertised to 

the public beginning November 1, so re-

serve your seat now!  

You’re invited! The missions        

committee will host a church-wide Harvest        

Missions dinner on Saturday, November 10, 

at 6:00pm in the Fellowship Center in    

appreciation of those who have contributed 

to missions this year and to motivate giving 

for our mission efforts in 2019. The dinner 

is free of charge; however, reservations are 

required for  food preparation. If you 

plan to attend, please RSVP to the church 

office by Monday, November 5.  

Children’s Ministry 

Help Needed! The PreK quad is in 

need of volunteers/helpers for the winter 

and spring quarters. Please fill out a       

volunteer form located on the KidMin    

bulletin board, or contact Marlita Windham 

at mwindham@granburycoc.net. 

Granbury Church of Christ Financial Summary as of September 30, 2018 

Year-to-Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Sunday - YTD 2018 

Pledged - $211,678 Received - $193,085 Yet to Come - $18,593 

    Actual Budget Difference 

Income         

  General Fund $728,341 $805,912 ($77,571) 

  CSC $48,311 $54,000 ($5,689) 

  Total $776,652 $859,912 ($83,260) 

Expenses      

  General Fund $783,084 $806,889 ($23,805) 

  CSC $49,246 $83,587 ($34,341) 

  Total $832,330 $890,476 ($58,146) 

tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20279-3724


 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, October 14, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 379 

10:15am Assembly 628 

Sunday pm Assembly 58 

Youth 20 

Life Groups 48 

Sunday pm Total 126 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 
...you are living stones that God is building                    

into his spiritual house... 

1 Peter 2:5 

Sing to the Lord 

Sing to the Lord, praise his name;      

proclaim his salvation day after day. 

Psalm 96:2 

Have you ever wondered why God 

gave us the ability to sing? He gave us 

feet for walking, hands for serving, eyes 

for seeing, and ears for hearing. But when 

He gave us voices for talking, He added 

the extra bonus of singing. Why? 

Nothing stirs our souls or lifts our spirits quite like singing. It is the avenue by 

which we can express our deepest emotions.  When we are lonely or afraid, we can 

plead Be With Me, Lord. When we are overwhelmed with grief, we can find comfort 

in knowing there are No Tears in Heaven. When we are convicted of our sin, we can 

approach Him On Bended Knee and ask for the strength to change. When we are in 

awe of His power and majesty, we can proclaim to the world How Great Is Our God. 

Singing has always been a natural part of worship to God through the ages. It   

was so important to the Jewish exiles returning from Babylonian captivity that they 

brought along 200 singers on the journey home to Jerusalem for the purpose of    

singing praise to the Lord as they celebrated each step of rebuilding the temple,   

from laying the foundation to dedicating the finished structure. 

So in whatever circumstance you find yourself today, whether in the pit or on   

top of the mountain, respond with a song to the Lord. You will be blessed and      

encouraged. 

Jan Knox 

Food Pantry Totals 
not available this week 


